
 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation 

 

In September 2021, European Forum for Research in Rehabilitation (EFRR) will be hosting the 16th 
Congress with the theme “Innovating rehabilitation: building bridges between research, technology 
and practice”. The event, as all previous EFRR congresses, will be multiprofesional: we would like to 
invite all researchers and clinicians who work in rehabilitation, with topics ranging from basic 
research to return to work and quality of life, including technological and clinical viewpoints. 
  
As the president of the conference, I would like to invite you, on behalf of the scientific committee, 
to participate at this event with a 3 hour workshop on “Caregiver burden in disabilities” as we 
strongly believe that you with your expertise can contribute greatly to the program.  
 
The event will take place in Ljubljana, the capital and the city with the oldest University in Slovenia, 
from 23rd to 25th September 2021. Since we are a non-profit organisation, we would be able to cover 
your registration fee, congress dinner, the costs of your hotel for 3 nights in Ljubljana, as well as the 
transfer costs from and back to the nearby airports. Unfortunately, we do not have the funds, at this 
point, to cover your other travel expenses. 
 
On behalf of the organising and scientific committee of the 16th Congress of European Forum for 
Research in Rehabilitation, I sincerely hope that you will accept my invitation, and we hope that you 
will be able to join us in Ljubljana next year. In first instance, we are planning to deliver the congress 
face-face, but if required (in the face of the pandemic) arrangements will be in place to deliver the 
full conference online.  

 
I am looking forward to your reply. 
 
 
 
With kind regards,  
 

 
Helena Burger, 
Congress President  
 


